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Federal Communications Commission  
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Columbia, MD 21046  
 
 
January 18, 2010 
 
REF: Change of FCC ID, pursuant to §2.933, from PPD-AR5B95 to    WXC-T77H121050. 
 
Dear Examiner:     
 
Atheros Communications, Inc. hereby submit a request for change of the FCC ID of our 802.11n 1x1 PCIe 
Minicard Transceiver, model AR5B95, pursuant to §2.933. This product was certified on 12/12/2008 under 
the FCC ID: PPD-AR5B95 and this application will establish a new FCC ID: WXC-T77H121050 under 
Atheros Communications, Inc. grantee code for the purpose of marketing. The original grant will remain in 
effect. 
 
Pursuant to §2.933, Ericsson AB state: 
 
§2.933 (b) (1) – Original identification:  PPD-AR5B95 
§2.933 (b) (2) – Date of original grant: 12/12/2008 
§2.933 (b) (3) – Differences:  The only difference is the identification of the product, 

which is changed for marketing purposes.  
§2.933 (b) (4) – Original test results:  All the original test results are applicable and 
representative 
 
All the documentation, including the user's manual, test results, etc., of the original application is 
representative and remains applicable for the product FCC ID: WXC-T77H121050.... 
 
Pursuant to §2.933(b)(5) the following documentation is submitted as support of this application: 
 
- External photographs 
- Label design including the new FCC ID 
- Location of the new identification label. 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Michael Green / Manager, Global Product Compliance 
Atheros Communications Inc. 
 


